
SMS Sunday Message: February 23  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week of 
February 24 - 28.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday Messages tab.  

 

● Our 21st Century Afterschool Program is highlighting March as Nutrition 

Month.  Starting on March 3, we will be hosting, for free, a four-session 

Family Nutrition program for parents of 21st Century students.  Learn 

new recipes to provide for your family, how to create balanced, 

affordable and nutritious meals, what foods are essential for you as an 

adult, and much more.  Dates for the sessions are as follows: March 3, 

10, 17, and 24.  Sessions are from 5:30 - 7 pm in our Sandusky Middle 

School Cafetorium.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ebony 

Foster, our 21st Century Afterschool Program Coordinator, at 515-5350, 

ext. 33013.   

  

● On tomorrow, Monday, February 24, the sports banquet for our wrestling 

team will be held at Heritage High School at 6 pm in their cafeteria. 

Congratulations to all students who wrestled, and also to those who 

received city championships.  SMS is definitely shining this year! 

 

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events. 
Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our 
community! 


